
 

NEWSLETTER 22 Friday 1st March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Here we are at the end of another busy week!  Our Fridays seem to come round so quickly, and it is 
always a treat to welcome a Friday in as we celebrate our achievements in our Celebration assembly.  We 
gave out many certificates this week for demonstration of our values.  From next week we are introducing 
two more awards – Super Speller (for efforts in spelling homework) and Super Reader (for efforts in 
reading at home).  Maximum house points are on offer! 
 
We continue to talk about resilience in school and how we can learn how to be more resilient.  One such 
way is by looking forward and trying new things, we have plenty of things to look forward to in school this 
term (see dates list). 
 

 
More awards…. 

  
 
    Y4 Farm and Country Day 

 
Keyboard lessons in Earhart 

 
Year 3 and 4 Residential 

information session  
Monday 18th March 

3.30pm 

 
 

Coming our way… 
 

Egg rolling! 

 
Aspire Connect day – 

Wednesday 6th March 

 
Historical Lego workshop in 

Attenborough 

 
Wild Book Day – 

Thursday 7th March 

 
Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
 
 
 
 
        
 



 
 
 

Dates 
6th Mar – Aspire Connect 40  
7th Mar – World Book Day 
8th Mar – Open Morning 
11th & 14th Mar – Parents Consultations.  
18th Mar – Y3 / 4 Residential Meeting  
21st Mar – Y4 Farm and Country Day 
27th Mar- Egg Rolling 
28th Mar – Rescheduled – Earhart Class visit to Bude Golf Club 
29th Mar-12th Apr – Easter Break 
15th Apr – INSET Day 
27th -31st May – Half Term 
7th June – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
24th July – Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
             

Aspire Connect 40 – Wednesday 6th March 
Our House Captains and Sports Captains have been busy working with Mr Dart (LJD Coaching) to prepare 
and run our fundraising activities.  It would be great to see children dressed in a colour to match their 
house, we will be competing as teams.  All in aid of Comic Relief and the Youth Sports Trust.  Mrs Shute 
and Mrs Bancroft will be cycling to Tintagel School on the day to carry the baton which by Friday 15th 
March will have visited all 40 of the Aspire Trust sites. www.aspireacademytrust.org/Connect40 

Wild Book Day – Thursday 7th March 
 

 
 

Parents’ Evening Consultations 
Parents’ evening consultations are being held on Monday 11th and Thursday 14th March, you can now 
book your slots via Arbor. Please don’t book consecutive time slots unless your children have the same 
teacher. All meetings will be held in classrooms.  
 
 

Open Morning 
This half terms open morning will be held on Friday 8th March 8.40-9.00am. This is a great opportunity to 
see your child’s work on their current topics and speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Come to school dressed for Wild Book Day, it could be a wild animal or a character 
from your favourite book. We are also having a ‘Wild Reading’ photo competition. 
50 house points are up for grabs for the winning entry of each class. Please send your 
photos to hello@warbstow.org.uk by Wednesday 6th March. The wilder the better!! 
After school there will be a cake sale, your donations towards this will be gratefully 
received and an Usborne Book stand for your enjoyment.  
 
 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/Connect40
mailto:hello@warbstow.org.uk

